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I am writing this letter at the request of 
graduates who feel that attention should he brought

Fraser and while I am not in very close touch with 
things at McGill at present I have had 
with the Students Council and Athletics for the 
years and I can honestly say that during the last two

several
to

Mr.

more or less to do
last ten

years
since Mr. Fraser became connected with the Secretary’s office 
ti athe graduates have been looked after better than at
any other time and the undergraduates have been able to get 
as -'nuc^> 1 • not more satisfaction, from the office of the 
secretary as at any time previous.

Yours very truly,
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